	GRANGETOWN PRIMARY SCHOOL

	[image: image2.jpg]



	
	[image: image3.png]




 INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.youthsporttrust.org/downloads/cms/logos/Activemark_2007_2mb_Logo.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET [image: image4.jpg]department for
children, schools and families

REWARDING
COMMITMENT



[image: image5.jpg]LEADING
ASPeECT
AWARD






	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



15th March 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,





     Visit to Kirkleatham Prison
Your child will be going on a visit to Kirkleatham Prison on the afternoon of Wednesday 20th March as part of their work with the Mini Police in school. They are looking at the workings of a prison including the holding cells, custody suite and how fingerprints are taken. 
The children will have no contact with any holding inmates as the rooms are not in use and PCSO officers will be with the children at all times during this visit.
The children will be travelling to and from the venue by minibus. They will be back at school in time for hometime.
If you would not like your child to take part in this visit or have any questions, please can you let the school know as soon as possible.  

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd
Head Teacher
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